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August 10,   1992

Wallingford Town Council

Wallingford,   Connecticut

ATTENTION':     IRIS PAPA;LE.  CHAIRPERSON

Dear Council Members :

Statements were made at the last Council Meeting regarding an
alleged loss of fill at the 88 South Main St property and a

subsequent purchase of fill.    At the meeting on August 6th in the
Mayor' s office,   Bob Avery,   John Costello,   Steve Deak,'  Henry

McCully,   Iris Papale,   Dave Dougherty,   Bob Parisi,'  Joan Stave and

the undersigned discussed this issue.

The following facts were reviewed:

1.       The Town did not dig a new foundation as the property
was purchased with the existing foundation of the Davis
house which had been moved.

2.       Any fill removed from that foundation contained refuse
including foundation blocks,   roots and other debris

bulldozed into the site when there was concern that
children might be injured.

3 .       The fill that was purchased was a grade necessary for
backfilling the new foundation.

4 .       Public Works is providing fill for backfilling the
curbing for the new parking lot.     It was not. established

that there was any wrongful removal of fill.

Attached is a complete record of all expenditures and status of
the project prepared by the Engineering Department.  ,

Sincerely

W

William W.  Dickinson,  Jr.

Mayor
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PLEASE APPEND THE ATTACHED CORRESPONDENCE TO YOUR ' COPY OF THE

AUGUST 11,   1992 TOWN COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES

THANK YOU,
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